MARGOT WALLSTRÖM

VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION

0 9 NOV. 2007 Brussels, SR/kk D(2007) 2071

Mr Flemming Damgaard Larsen Chairman, European Transport Committee Danish Parliament

Dear Mr Larsen,

Thank you for your opinion on the Green Paper on Satellite Navigation Application dated 26 March 2007.

In line with the Commission's decision to encourage national parliament to react to its proposals to improve the process of policy formulation, we welcome this opportunity to respond to your comments. I enclose the Commission's response. I hope you will find these a valuable contribution to your own deliberations.

I look forward to developing our policy dialogue further in the future.

Yours sincerely,